
A meeting of the Parish Council was held on Monday, 9th May at 6.30pm in Eyke Village Hall. 
Present: Cllr. Fleming, in the chair, Cllr Abu-Hejleh, Cllr Cushing, Cllr Evans, Cllr Stangoe, Cllr Whitmore 
and the clerk. 
Apologies: Cllr Clayton. 
 
As this was an extraordinary meeting to discuss a planning application, no minutes were read, nor other 
business considered. 
 
Planning Application: DC/16/1280/OUT.   
Proposal: Outline planning permission for an area of new employment and commercial buildings at 
Bentwaters. 
Address: Bentwaters Business Park, Bentwaters Park, Rendlesham. 
 
There was much discussion on this, and it was agreed that there was insufficient detail to allow a fully 
considered response and so the reply should raise the following questions: 
 

1.. Is the application in addition to, or included within the permission granted in November 2014? 
2.. Is it intended to remove the buildings contained within the area specified on the Location Plan? 
3.. What is the existing usage of each building there at present? 
4.. What is the proposed usage of each new (or existing) building? 
5.. What is the current area in square metres of the floor space currently of the buildings on the site, and 

will this be increased? 
6.. What are the new traffic projections for the proposed location, by vehicle type? 
7.. How many, and what sort of jobs will be created? 

 
It was agreed that there will certainly be an increase in traffic of all kinds through Eyke, and to raise the 
question of a bypass for the village. 
 
The clerk will copy in Cllr Reid, Cllr Herring and Barry Zins, of SORR to this response. 
 
The meeting closed at 7.25pm 
 
 
 


